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VANCOUVER COMMUNITY COLLEGE EDUCATION COUNCIL  
MEETING MINUTES 

September 8, 2020 
3:30–5:30 p.m., Videoconference 

 
ATTENDANCE 

Education Council Members  Guests 
Elle Ting (Chair)  Andrew Dunn 
Natasha Mandryk (Vice-Chair)  Andy Sellwood 
Dave McMullen  Bonnie Chan 
David Wells  Bruce McGarvie 
Denise Beerwald  Claire Sauvé 
Heidi Parisotto  Dennis Innes 
Jessica Yeung  Laurence Mollerup 
Jo-Ellen Zakoor  Pervin Fahim 
John Demeulemeester  Phoebe Patigdas 
Julie Gilbert  Shirley Lew 
Lucy Griffith  Taryn Thomson 
Marcus Ng   
Nona Coles   
Todd Rowlatt   

  
Sukhmanjot Singh   

 
1. CALL TO ORDER 

 The meeting was called to order at 3:31 p.m.  

2. ACKNOWLEDGEMENT 

 E. Ting 
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6. BUSINESS ARISING 

a) Online Learning: Classroom Agreement 

 S. Lew and A. Sellwood presented the Classroom Agreement and accompanying cover letter. The 
agreement was developed to address questions around privacy and academic integrity related to 
recording of lectures and online assessments, while providing best practices for accessibility and 
Universal Design for Learning (UDL). The document aims to allow for flexibility and considerations on a 
case-by-case basis, rather than mandating a specific course of action. S. Lew thanked the members of 
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b) Academic Master Plan Update

mailto:elections@vcc.ca
https://employee.vcc.ca/college/newsevents/news/news-items/curriculum-changes-during-the-covid-19-pandemic.html
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 These curriculum proposals were included for the record; they were approved via consent resolution 
(effective June 24, 2020). 

ii) Course Update: MUSC 3117 Creative Musi
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 L. Griffith reported that two working groups were struck to develop a protocol for appeals and an 
appeals tracking process. She thanked E. Ting and H. Parisotto for their participation in these 
subcommittees, and 


